
Celebrating Team CEAP!
Although CEAP believes in celebrating its amazing team of volunteers 
each and every day, this month is Volunteer Appreciation Month so 
there is extra cause for celebration!

Each year, over 800 volunteers commit over 16,000 hours of their time 
and talent to CEAP. This is the equivalent of 9 full-time staff members! 
Last year, Team CEAP embraced the “do and donate” mentality and 
gave nearly $136,000 to support the community safety net. 

CEAP’s volunteers are essential workers. They are so thankful for the 
enthusiasm and grace as CEAP and the entire community has navigated 
the pandemic and economic challenges. Growing a stronger community 
would not be possible without their volunteers’ willingness to be friendly 
faces for their neighbors and to adapt to changing circumstances at a 
moment’s notice. To all members of Team CEAP, thank you!

To join Team CEAP, please visit www.ceap.org/volunteer to learn more 
about opportunities and to fill out their interest form. To stay up-to-
date on what’s going on at CEAP please follow them on Facebook @
ceap.mn and on Instagram at @ceap_mn. 

Spring Special Materials Drop-Off Day
Spring cleaning may leave you with a pile of stuff to get rid 
of. Here’s your chance to recycle those items that can be 
recycled but can’t go in your recycling cart.

Drop off your mattresses, electronics, appliances, tires, 
scrap metal, bikes, batteries, and more at Brooklyn Park’s 
Operations & Maintenance facility, 8300 Noble Ave N. on 
Saturday, April 29 from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm. Fees may 
be charged for some items. There will also be free paper 
shredding.

The Special Materials Drop-Off Day is open to residents of 
Brooklyn Park, Brooklyn Center, Crystal, and New Hope. 
For more information including a complete list of what is 
accepted visit www.hrg-recycling.com or call 763-493-8006.

Reporting Soil Erosion at 
Construction Sites

When storm water drains off a 
construction site, it carries sediment 
and other pollutants that harm our 
local water resources. The State of 

Minnesota requires that contractors 
implement Best Management Practices 

(BMPs) on construction sites to prevent 
polluted runoff and eroded soil from entering 

storm drains. Common BMPs used on construction sites 
include silt fences, storm drain inlet protection, stabilized 
construction exits, stockpile placement and protection, 
and temporary mulching and seeding.  

Signs that BMPs are not working:
•	 Sediment tracking on the road
•	 Muddy water flowing off the construction site
•	 Dirt piled up around storm drains

Citizen reporting can be a highly effective tool for 
finding and stopping pollutant discharge. If you have 
any construction site or erosion control concerns, please 
contact the Engineering Division at 763-569-3340 or 
publicworks@ci.brooklyn-center.mn.us. 
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CEAP volunteers pack produce at Farm Fresh Fest event


